
 

                                  
 
25th March 2025 
 

Developing Mental Maths Skills in KS2 
 

A Workshop for KS2 Parents 
Primary Hall: 8:00 am - 9:00 am 

Tuesday April 1st    
  
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Our Year 3-6 Leaders of Curriculum will be facilitating a Parent Workshop on “Enhancing Maths 
Problem Solving Skills for Primary Students”. The Workshop will be on Tuesday 1st April in 
the Primary Hall at 8am. 
 
This Mathematics Problem Solving Workshop will demonstrate our KS2 approach at Patana 
through hands-on activities. Parents will discover valuable resources like Nrich that can be used 
to support mathematical development at home. The session will also explore the problem-solving 
methods we explicitly teach the children, providing practical techniques to enhance your child's 
mathematical reasoning and confidence. 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday April 1st for this workshop. 
 
 
Please complete the Google Form here to indicate your attendance at this workshop. 
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
KS2 Curriculum Leaders 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_lDMrC92q745_ryZTJQBZrcI56Caxeh5VsqIZK16WlJNbcw/viewform?usp=preview

